
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

PRIORITY VACCINATION FOR ECE EDUCATORS 
 

Dear Early Childhood Education and Care educators and staff 

 

Thank you for the important work you are doing during our response to COVID-19. 

 

We are writing to invite you to book a priority appointment at your closest vaccination 

centre - a vaccination is one of the best ways to protect you and your loved ones against 

COVID-19. 

 

If you live in Blacktown, Campbelltown, Canterbury-Bankstown, Cumberland, 

Fairfield, Georges River, Liverpool, Paramatta local government areas and the 

suburbs of Caddens, Claremont Meadows, Colyton, Erskine Park, Kemps Creek, 

Kingswood, Mount Vernon, North St Marys, Orchard Hills, Oxley Park, St Clair and St 

Marys you are now able to book a priority appointment. 

 

When you make your first booking you will also need to make your second booking. The 

booking system is set to make your second vaccination booking at the appropriate interval. 

 

The vaccine is free and you do not need a Medicare card to make an appointment. This 

invitation is only for you and cannot be forwarded on to anyone else. 

   

What you need to do 
 

To book an appointment, go to the NSW Government website: 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-

nsw/authorised-worker-priority-appointments and follow the instructions provided. The 

following clinics are participating in this vaccination campaign:  

• Pfizer clinics - people aged 16-39 years:  

o NSW Health Vaccination Centre, Sydney Olympic Park 

o Qudos Bank Arena NSW Health Vaccination Centre 

o South Western Sydney Vaccination Centre 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-nsw/authorised-worker-priority-appointments
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/covid-19-vaccination-nsw/authorised-worker-priority-appointments


 

o Prairiewood Vaccination clinic 

o Nepean Vaccination clinic 

o St George vaccination clinic 

• AZ clinics - people 18 years and above:  

o Blacktown Hospital Vaccination Clinic 

o NSW Health Vaccination Centre, Sydney Olympic Park 

o Prairiewood Vaccination clinic 

o Caddens Vaccination clinic 

o Rockdale Walk-In Vaccination Clinic at Rockdale Townhall 

o Hurstville Walk-in Vaccination Clinic at Marana Auditorium, Hurstville 

Entertainment Centre 

On the day of your vaccination you will need to bring photo ID as well as proof of your 

place of work. If you do not bring both of these, you may not be able to proceed for your 

vaccination. 

 

You must not attend your vaccination appointment if you have any COVID-19 symptoms. 

Please get tested and self-isolate until you receive a negative test result. 

   

More information 
 

For more information about the COVID-19 Vaccination Program in NSW visit nsw.gov.au 
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